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At the November 8 Board meeting, we will be bringing to the Board pertinent data related to student 

achievement, especially as evidenced by the Prairie State Achievement Exam (PSAE) and Advanced 

Placement exams administered last spring.   

 

The format of the student achievement dashboard reports has changed from that of the past few years.  

Rather than comparing current data with a five-year single data point look-back, we are in the process of 

incorporating 10 years of data so that trends in student achievement can been identified.  We are still in the 

process of gathering some of the ten-year historical data.  As such, some of the graphs are incomplete; 

however, we wanted to provide the Board with the template that we are moving towards.  As data is 

updated, we will be posting the student achievement dashboard report on the district website. 

 

The following points are worth noting when reviewing the data: 

 

 Graduation rates have continued to rise for both high schools with the 2010 district average at 

99.9%, the highest on record. 

 The percentage of students attending college at both schools has consistently been over 95% since 

2003. 

 Average all-subject credits taken have increase over time at both schools. 

 Composite ACT scores at both schools recently reached all-time highs in 2009 at GBN and in 

2010 at GBS.   

 Efforts have been in place at both schools to address the needs of special education students and 

low income & Hispanic students at GBS.  These groups of students have performed at a level 

below that of their white and Asian counterparts.  Because of the relatively small size of these 

subgroups of students in the junior class who participate in State assessments, there has been 

greater fluctuation their academic performance.    

 AP participation has steadily increased over time at both schools while the percentage of students 

potentially qualifying for college credit remains around 90%. 

 

At the December 13 Board meeting, we will provide the Board with pertinent student and teacher 

demographic data.   
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